
Our File No: CV014-21 

January 8, 2021 
Delivered by e-mail to: 
skitchen@kinqsville.ca 

Ms. Sandra Kitchen 
Deputy Clerk/Council Services 
Corporate Services Department 
Town of Kingsville 
2021 Division Road North 
Kingsville, Ontario N9Y 2Y9 

Dear Ms. Kitchen, 

RE: Letter of Support for Small Businesses 

We acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated December 21, 2020, with 
respect to the above noted matter. 

In accordance with the City's policy your correspondence has been forwarded to the 
Mayor and Members of Council. A member of Council may request the matter be 
listed on a Council/Committee agenda for consideration. 

Should this matter be listed on an agenda, we will advise you of any action taken by 
Vaughan Council. 

Yours sincerely, 

Todd Coles 
City Clerk 

TC/le 
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